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NOLLAIG SHONA DAOIBH GO LÉIR!

Please join us for the Carol Service in the Church at 11 tomorrow morning.

Well done to all our pupils for their work in our school this term. Each pupil has
engaged with their learning, asked great questions and taken part in the lessons.
I have seen our pupils show great kindness to each other and to our community
daily and to work so well in pairs and groups on their learning tasks. I am very
proud of our pupils. I hope that Santa is good to all of you!

Thank you ,as always , to Ms Mc Connell, our Deputy Principal and to our
dedicated team of teachers who work so hard to make sure that their pupils have
interesting learning experiences and are thriving social, emotional and
academically.

Thank you to our SNAs who support our pupils with kindness each day. Thank
you to Annette Peter and Ciaran for your huge commitment to our school.
Thank you to Tatiana, Anna for your hard work when we are all gone home. Our
Board Of Management are so involved in our school’s development; go raibh míle
maith agaibh. Thank you to our P.A. for your work and generosity.To all our
parents and guardians; thank you for your support as we worked together this
term.

From all of the team here in St Mary’s & St Gerard’s , we wish all our families and
our school community a Happy Christmas!

Beannachtaí na Nollag oraibh ,

Deirdre Morgan
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